
 
 

 

DofE Expedition 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Expedition dates  

 

We are writing to let you know that the dates for the expeditions have been booked. 

 

The practice expedition will take place on the 9th/10th May at Blacklands farm.  

 

The assessed expedition will take place on the 27th/28th June at Boidier Hurst. 

 

It is important students attend training sessions every other Thursday evening,  

3-4pm starting from 29/01/20. 

 

 

 

With thanks, 

 

 
Toni Styles and Heidi Riesner 

 

 
 

[tst@ifieldcc.co.uk, hri@ifieldcc.co.uk] 


